
SAINT MARY’S CHURCH 
42 Goshen avenue 

WASHINGTONVILLE, NEW YORK  

 
Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 24, 2022 

 
PARISH STAFF       
 

 
CONTACT  

Rev. Christopher Argano, Pastor 

Rev. Matthew MacDonald, Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Paul Dmoch, In Residence 

Msgr. Robert Hospodar, Weekend Associate  

Deacon Tim Curran, Deacon Barney Kahn 

  

Mary Juliano, Business Manager 

Marie Temple, Business Administrator  

Kathy Derevjanik, Reception 

Alyssa McCabe, Director of Music, Bulletin Editor 

Jeanne Versweyveld, Director of Religious Education 

Brian Manngard, Facilities Manager 

Val Wojnicki,  Director of Little Lambs Preschool 

Noah Webb, Youth Ministry  

Parish Office: 845.496.3730 
 

Priest Emergency Line:  1.646.535.3084 
 

Little Lambs Preschool: 845.496.7221 
 

Email: saintmarysparishoffice@gmail.com  
 

Website: www.saintmaryswashingtonville.com  

OFFICE HOURS  
Monday 9:00am – 2:00pm                                                                              
Tuesday 9:00am-4:00pm 

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday  9:00am-12 noon 



 

SevevTEENTH SUNDAY  

IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

Saturday, July 23, 2022 

 

4:00 Maureen Kolar, Timothy Heffernan, 

 Wayne Koshofer, Dolores Clinton 

 

Sunday, July 24, 2022 

 

7:30 Deceased members of the Meehan and 

 Clyne families, Margaret Pryor, 

 Bernadette Kleister 

9:00 Kathleen Kennedy, Joseph Swiatek, 

 Adrian Cordero, 7
th

 anniversary 

10:30 Bernadette Kleister, Fr. J. Keaveney, 

 Deacon John Shepard and James Zambello 

12:00 Tadeusz Czestawa, Leszek Maniawski 

 

Monday 

9:00 Kathleen Kennedy 

 

Tuesday 

9:00 Mary Bellino 

 

Wednesday 

9:00 Anthony Paluscio 

 

Thursday 

9:00 Florence Buckley 

 

Friday 

9:00 Grace Farfone, James Lynch, 

 Margaret & Mary Kate Latimer 

 

Saturday, July 23, 2022 

9:00 People of the Parish 

4:00 Stanley Lewis, Pauline Wontz Scherrer, 

 Giovanni & Liberata Colella 

 

Sunday, July 31, 2022 

7:30 Henry & Mary Soehnlein, Elda Testa, 

 Mary, Roland & Robert Trombley 

9:00 Antonio Giuffra, Ernest Della Rocca 

10:30 Deacon John Shepard & Patrick Shepard 

12:00 Karol Rudzinski, Patrick Sullivan,5
th

 anniv. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE     
 

DAILY MASS 
Weekdays at 9:00AM 

SUNDAY MASS 
Saturday Vigil 4:00PM  

Sundays 7:30AM, 9:00AM, 10:30AM, Noon. 

(6pm Mass is suspended until after Labor Day) 
 

The 10:30AM Sunday Mass is live streamed weekly and 
can be viewed on our website or parish Facebook page. 

 
                                              

        NOCTURNAL ADORATION SOCIETY 

Eucharistic Adoration occurs monthly overnight on the 
1st Saturday of the month at 9pm and continues until 

7am.  For more information, please call Andrea at 
 845-234-0584.  

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

 
Reconciliation takes place in the Church 

Saturdays from 2:30-3:30pm or by appointment. 

 

  

 
 
 

ROSARY 

Please join us every 

Tuesday at 7pm in the 

Church to recite the 

Rosary. 

Homebound and in need of  

confession or Holy Communion?  

We have priests who are available to bring 

the sacraments to you upon request. 

Please call or text  1-646-535-3084 
 

 

      Fr. Paul Dmoch 

   Edmond Fitzgerald 

Joann Heberling    

Bob Kaiser 

Virginia Roth 

Nancy Tripi 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ashley Allen                                Nicholas Paradie                

Jeffrey D. Bauer        Brendan Pelkey 

Liam Bennett        Clark Pelkey 

Brendan Boylan                       Brian Peloso 

Brandon Cassidy        Kevin Postiglione 

Christopher Chase       Michael Reilly 

Paul Ciabotti                              James P. Salka 

Thomas Cudmore       Andrew Santos 

Robert Green        Daniel Schlicht 

Thomas Heintz        Raymond Shepard 

Nick Kavanah        Mary Tighe 

James Lidestri                            Catherine Tighe 

Austin Maddox        Justin Warnick 

Anthony Massari                      Lauren Warnick 

Joseph Mazzocchi                    Matthew Warren 

Lauren Merchant                       

Andrew Neybold                        

Daniel Palazzo 

 

 

 

     

Religious Education News             
       

  
 
 
 

SEE DAVID AT                               

SIGHT AND SOUND THEATER                                                      

Tickets are  still Available to see                 

David at Sight and Sound Theater          

Our parish has set up a day trip to Sight and 

Sound Theater in Lancaster, PA to see 

David on Wednesday, August 17. The trip 

includes coach bus transportation, show 

tickets and lunch. The cost is $160. 

Reservations can be made by bringing a 

check, made out to St. Mary's, to the parish 

office or by paying with a credit card on the 

parish website 

at https://saintmaryswashingtonville.com/da

vid-live-on-stage. For more information, 

contact Mary at 845-325-4638 

or stmarysbusinessmanager@gmail.com.  

 

THE 2023 MASS BOOK IS OPEN 

Our 2023 Mass book is now open for your intentions.  We will not be sending out 

letters as was done in the past.  For the 2023 intentions, you can email your 

requests or stop in during office hours.  Forms are available in the back of the 

church. Each family will be able to request up to 10 masses, 5 on Sunday and 5 on 

weekdays.  On weekdays, intentions will be limited to 2 names and on Sundays, 4 

intentions will be accepted for each date.                                    

Please call 845-436-3730 or email saintmarysparishoffice@gmail.com for more 

information. 



                                                
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                   

                       
                                     
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
         
 
                                

                                                                                       

CATHOLIC LITERATURE & ARTS SUMMER PROGRAM July 31- August 6 
CLASP Registration 2022 

Date/Time:  Sunday, July 31, 2022 7:00pm to Saturday, August 06, 2022 9:00pm 

Location:  Mt Alvernia Retreat Center and St. Mary's Church (Rehearsal-Performance 

Space), 2 Convent Ave, Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 

158 Delavergne Ave #1260, 

Wappingers Falls NY 12590 

About:  Peace and good! CYFM is very excited to open applications for CLASP 

2022! 

Registration:  https://secure.qgiv.com/for/capuchinyfm/event/847673/ 

 

 

Religious Education Program 

Needed:  Parking Attendant Position 

Sunday morning 9 am – 11: 15 am 

Monday and Tuesday 3:30-5:45pm 

To assist with safe drop off  

and pick up of Religious Ed students 

during the program year.   

Please contact Jeanne  

stmarysjversweyveld@gmail.com 
 

The Office of Religious Education 

will be closed for vacation until 

August 29. 

For re registration questions contact 

Parish Giving 866.307.7140 

 

New registration:  
saintmaryswashingtonville.com 

Rel Ed tab – scroll to New Student 

Reg 

 

Contact the office via email only: 
stmarysjversweyveld@gmail.com 

 
Volunteers Still Needed Sunday, Monday and 

Tuesday!! 

 

Religious Education News 

 



                                         

           

          

          

                 

                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                           

                     

                                                                     CEMETERY REGULATIONS      

 

Pleae note:                                             

According to our Cemetery Regulations, we do not allow objects, such as plastic 
flowers, wreaths and benches, or any glass items.  These items make it difficult to 
properly mow the cemetery grounds.   

Please make sure to remove these items. 

Thank you for your adherence to these regulations. 

           

             
                                                                                        

COLLECTION FIGURES             
Weekly Collection, July 17, 2022                

will be available next week.                                                        

Thank you so much for your generous                

and continued support. 

 
National Conference for Single Catholics 

September 16th-18th, 2022 - join hundreds 

of single Catholics from across the country 

(and beyond!) at the 21st National 

Conference for Single Catholics at the 

Westfields Marriott in Chantilly, VA (DC 

Metro Area). The weekend includes talks by 

dynamic speakers, music, social events, 

Mass, adoration, opportunities for 

confession, fellowship, food and more. 
Register between July 5th and July 25th 

with this promo code (PARISH22) to get 

$100 off the general admission!Discount 

limited to the first 50 people nationwide to 

use this code. Visit 

www.NationalCatholicSingles.com          
for more information and to register.  

St. Therese Classical Academy and Chesterton Academy are 

holding Open Houses every Thursday in July from 4pm - 

6pm at their new location: 3348 State Route 208, Campbell 

Hall.  Offering students a classical education for 9 years 

where children learn how to think, not what to 

think. Contact Headmistress Raciti 

at headmistress@stcacademy.orgVisit our 

website: www.stcacademy.org  

 

BE THE BRIDGE:                          

WALK FOR RECOVERY 

Support the work of St. Christopher’s Inn at 

Graymoor—an addiction treatment and 

recovery community—by joining in the Walk for 

Recovery on September 25, 2022, 12noon at 

the Walkway over the Hudson in Poughkeepsie. 

For more information and to register, visit: 

www.myevent.com/stchristophersinn-walk-for-

recovery  or call Audrey Warn, Annual 

Giving/Grants Manager at 845-424-2142.” 

 St. Christopher’s Inn has impacted many local 

individuals and families struggling with the 

disease of addiction. We welcome everyone to 

join our Walk for Recovery. 

  

 



                                                                  
Dear St. Mary’s Family,  

 One of the greatest joys we priests have is celebrating the sacrament of baptism. It is 

a beautiful gift to be able to welcome one of God’s little ones into our family of faith at the 

waters of the font. A unique experience and equally profound and beautiful is when we have 

the opportunity, usually during the Easter season, to baptize an adult, or someone old 

enough to understand what is happening and able to make the promises of baptism for 

them self.                                                                                                                           

 Usually the one presented for baptism is an infant so the parents and Godparents 

make that promise for the baby. The fact that God imparts the gift of eternal life to one who 

is not able to do anything for them self yet shows the utterly gratuitous nature of God’s 

goodness and love. Nothing this baby has done merits them eternal life yet God gives it as 

pure gift, reminding us that salvation is not a prize we win but a gift we accept. But the 

obligation then rests on the parents and Godparents to keep that gift of faith alive in the 

heart of the child until they are ready to embrace the faith once they are old enough to 

understand. This is why choosing Godparents should not be taken lightly. There are many 

good people who will be a part of the child’s life but a Godparent is more than this. They 

are meant to be a model of faith for the child. It makes no sense to have someone as a 

Godparent who neither lives the faith nor believes in it. 

   Baptism is a profound blessing that opens the door to every other sacrament we will 

receive. Several years ago a reporter asked Pope St. John Paul II what the most important 

day of his life was. Expecting him to say the day he became Pope or his ordination as a 

priest the Holy Father simply said, “The day of my baptism.” He knew that without that day 

nothing else in his faith life would have been possible. The centrality of our baptism and its 

connection to the rest of our faith life is realized in an almost unconscious way when we 

walk into church. How many of us reflexively dip our hands into the font to bless ourselves? 

 One of the disconcerting elements during COVID was the absence of holy water. It’s 

bizarre to dip our hand into the font only to be met by more air or a dry basin. Yet we do 

this not as some rote action but as a reminder of our baptism. The fact that we are here at 

church and look forward to receiving the Eucharist is because we are baptized and this 

action, so simple and so common, is a reminder of the gift given to us the day of our 

baptism, the day we became part of the family of God and inherited the promise of eternal 

life. 

             ~Fr. Chris 

From the 
Desk of  

Fr. Chris 


